

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk Anthony J. Zielinski

June 24, 2003

Scott Korth 7106 N. 55th St. #H Milwaukee, WI 53223

Dear Mr. Korth:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 10, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, June 24, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney File021402



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

June 24, 2003

Londale Smith 3875 N. 24th Pl. Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Mr. Smith:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 10, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, June 24, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney File021402



Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

June 24, 2003

Renee Chamberlain 462 Shoreland Dr. Racine, WI 53402

Dear Ms. Chamberlain:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 10, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Private Alarm System Business for "Securx" at 462 S. Shoreland Dr. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, June 24, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney

File021402



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

June 24, 2003

Alexander Schulz 3133 N. Fratney St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Schulz:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 10, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, June 24, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney

File021402



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

June 24, 2003

Tracy Moore 9433 N. 49th St., #204 Brown Deer, WI 53223

Dear Ms. Moore:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 10, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, June 24, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincercity,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney File021402



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

June 24, 2003

Maria Strong 9725 W. Howard Ave. Greenfield, WI 53228

Dear Ms. Strong:

This is to notify you that on Monday, June 9, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your applications for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 7924 W. Appleton Ave. ("Truman's Night Club") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, June 24, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your applications.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney's Office



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

June 24, 2003

Mary Anderson 4741 W. Leon Terrace Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Ms. Anderson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 10, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your applications for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 507 W. North Ave. ("What Goes Up Must Come Down") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your husband's police record, which may be considered as part of their deliberations.

On Tuesday, June 24, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your applications.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney's Office



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

June 24, 2003

Abdelhafeth Hamed 5640 S. 25th St. Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Hamed:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 10, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Liquor and Malt license for the premises at 109 E. Burleigh St. ("Russell Foods") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon an overconcentration of alcohol outlets in the vicinity of 109 E. Burleigh St.

On Tuesday, June 24, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

City Clerk's Office – License Division

City Attorney's Office



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

June 24, 2003

Javed Qureshi 4771 S. 13th St. #2 Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Quresha:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 10, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the premises at 601 W. Historic Mitchell St. ("Mitchell Market") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, June 24, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

City Clerk's Office – License Division

City Attorney's Office



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

June 24, 2003

Juan Salas 2140 S. 14th St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Salas:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 10, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 977 W. Lincoln Ave. ("El Potreros Bar") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your failure to appear despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, June 24, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

City Clerk's Office – License Division

City Attorney's Office



Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

June 24, 2003

Marcia Watson 5346 N. 45th St. Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Ms. Watson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 10, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your applications for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 2323-37 S. 5th St. ("Tabu") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon an overconcentration of alcohol outlets in the vicinity of 2323-37 S. 5th St.

On Tuesday, June 24, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your applications.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney's Office



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

June 24, 2003

Christopher Bush 3338 S. Whitnall Ave., #1 Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Bush:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 10, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, June 24, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerery

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney

File021402